
Tre Uchaf Primary School Weekly Newsletter
w/b 14th January
Theme; Perseverance
Whole School Attendance; 96.4%
[bookmark: _GoBack]Best Attending Class; Year 6 99.2%
There will be no after school clubs until you have had new consent forms
MONDAY
· Year 5 to Swimming – make sure you have returned consent forms
TUESDAY
· Y3 will have a visit from our Police Liaison Officer on Internet Safety
WEDNESDAY
· Violins, Cellos and Basses 
· The Criw Cymraeg have a special meeting with our Teaching Assistants (10am)
· Staff Safeguarding Training so no Kids’ Club
THURSDAY
FRIDAY
· There will be a ‘Best Handwriting Award’ for a member of each class today in Seren Yr Wythnos assembly
· Flute Club









IMPORTANT MESSAGES
Happy New Year! Blwyddyn Newydd dda! 

Home-School Agreements
We have been talking about Home-School Agreements with your children this week. They should bring home a signed copy by Monday. If you haven’t already  read and signed it would you kindly do so asap and send it back in. If you have already signed please keep your copy – we have one in school.

Literacy Sessions for Parents
If your child’s class hasn’t held one of these yet you should receive an invitation very soon. Please look out for this and attend if you possibly can! We think you will enjoy it! There will be a Maths session later in the term.

Class Assemblies
If your child’s class hasn’t had one yet, dates will be on the website very soon. Other dates for the term will also be published on the website very soon!

Parent Governor
I am pleased to be able to let you know that Sarah Broome has now been appointed as a Parent Governor. I’m sure many of you will be familiar with Sarah as she has children in several classes! We’re sure Sarah will be an asset to our governing body.



